[2* September 2025

DGCH" Parents/Carers,

Recephon Basel'me Assessmen}

We would like to take this oPPorfuniLH bo say how lovelﬂ it has been o have the children in school
with us. Theg have been amaz'mg on their first couple of full clags and we look forward bo

conhnumg ITO help Hmem seHle 'm}o new rou,hnes next wee|<.

Some of you may be aware thal the government require us bo undertake a slatutorﬂ Recephon
Baseline Assessment (RBA), which must be carried out in the J:irst 6 weeks of the children sbrhng
school. The baseline includes assessmenk aclivilies for maths development and communication and
language developmenf We will be skarhng bo work one to one with them to corry out the baseline in
a child-;riendlg and excihng way. We will continue to complete these with the children over the next
couple of weeks. Please find altached o leaflet with more informahon regarding the baseline

assessmenk. If HOU |’10V6 O,nﬂ queshons, ar WOU,lCl, li|<e LO diSCUSS ilf furHler, Please come ancl SPGOI( LO

eiHler Miss Sl(mner, Mrs Nocella or I.

The link below conbains delails of the RBA privacg nobice for your rererence:

ths:/ / WWW.J ov.u|</ q overnmenk/ publicahons/ recepHon-baselme—assessment-privacu -nohce/ recephon-

baseline-assessmenk—lprivacg—noﬁce—lpor—Pupll—clata—lprom—selptember—zoz5

Kind regards,

Mrs K Cameron


https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-privacy-notice/reception-baseline-assessment-privacy-notice-for-pupil-data-from-september-2025
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-privacy-notice/reception-baseline-assessment-privacy-notice-for-pupil-data-from-september-2025

